
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE"^^® 
8/8/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07668-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 9:50 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: DOCKET #2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:19 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: DOCKET #202500U-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Christine Velizaroff <christine.velizaroff@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 11:22 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DOCKET #20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to you today to share my positive experience as a residential customer of Florida Power 
and Light (FPL). 

I have lived in other parts of the country and in other areas of Florida (not served by FPL) and I can 
say definitively that FPL’s overall value, reliability, storm recovery, and customer service are far 
superior to other utility companies. 

I have seen in the news that FPL is currently seeking a significant rate increase and while no one 
enjoys paying higher rates, I feel that the investments FPL has made in the past (and continues to 
make) is worth the increase. I am especially pleased to see the growth of solar and other clean 
energy solutions. I have two daughters and I want to see them enjoy a better, cleaner environment 
than previous generations! 

Sincerely, 
Christine Velizaroff 
North Palm Beach, FL 
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